
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Happy New Year! It has been lovely to have  
everybody back this week and to hear lots of 
stories of lovely times over the last two weeks. 
As more information arises, we will continue to 
monitor the national picture—with regard to 
COVID-19. We would appreciate your help in 
keeping us as safe as possible in school by not 
sending your children in if they are showing any 
symptoms of COVID-19. Please also let us know 
as soon as you can. We will help you by        
communicating any information or changes as 
swiftly as we can. Our updated COVID-19 Risk 
Assessment is now live on our website. 
As the weather is now getting much colder and 
we have to keep our classrooms well-ventilated, 
please feel free to send your child with an      
additional jumper or hoodie to help them keep 
warm. 
Have a good weekend. 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears go to 1AD, 1HN, 4CH & 6NI who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  92.2% this week. 

N— 82% Rec 1— 92%  Rec 2— 92%  1HN– 99% 1AD— 99% 2FA— 91% 2LB— 97% 3NB— 89% 

3JH— 84% 4HW—94%  4CH—96% 5LA— 88% 5NP— 91% 6NI— 96% 6GA—93%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2021. 
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 Spring Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Friday 14th January 2022—KS1 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Wednesday 26th January 2022—Coffee Morning (9:00-10:00am) 

Friday 18th February 2022—School closes for Half-term 

 Weather News 

As we are in Winter, please be sure 

to send your child to school with a 

coat and suitable footwear. As well 

as playtimes, we take lots of        

opportunities to take part in       

outdoor learning so your child will 

need to be able to wrap-

up warm to be outside. 

 

Parking on Rigton Drive 

Please try to avoid parking between 

the chicanes on Rigton Drive as this 

often leads to a build up of traffic 

which can make access (especially for 

emergency vehicles and those trying 

to cross the road safely) very difficult. 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, LKS2 & UKS2………….. 

Call us: 0113 2482750 

Email us                                                              

admin@eborgardesnacademy.co.uk  

Follow us @EborAcademy                                                          

Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy     

Visit uswww.eborgardensprimary.co.uk 






